
 

 

APRIL  2020 

 

Worthy State Officers, Worthy Supreme Representative, Worthy Past State Deputies, Worthy State 

Chairman, and Worthy Brother Knights: 

With the excellent guidance of the professional CPA and State Treasurer Howard Kavon I can assure all 

that the receipts and vouchers for the State Council and the Charities Inc. accounts are accurate.   

As State Secretary I was unable to attend the summer Organizational Meeting.  I was able to attend and 

provide financials at the Winter meeting in Columbus.  There, we were able to establish the St. Mary’s 

Church fund to help with restoration of that church due to the damage caused by fire.  I also attended 

and was available for FS training in Great Falls. 

It was my pleasure serving in this capacity.  Thanks to all who have helped me in this position. 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

 

Dan Hallsten 

 

 

 

 

    KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
     Montana State Council State Secretary 


